
On the night of the 29th April, we will close the exit and entrance 
roads to and from Bickenhill Lane between 20:00hrs – 06:00hrs 
, all traf�ic entering the Airport will need to use the following 
diversion, traf�ic exiting the Airport will need to do so via the 
A45 slip road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


